
Year 2 Celebration Newsletter 

We started the term by looking at ourselves and the book what 

makes me a me? The children learned about the artist Roy 

Lichtenstien and created a self portrait in a pop art style. 

 

 
 

We then moved onto our topic Buildings by the sea. The 

children were really excited to learn about The Royal Pavilion 

and go on a virtual tour of its magnificent rooms. The children 

learnt about the buildings architect John Nash and the Prince 

Regents distinctive style.  They created their own artwork and 

leaflets showcasing all of their knowledge of this unique 

building.  

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

In Science we have been looking at animals, habitats and seasonal 

changes. We linked this with our Forest School learning and created 

rain gauges to measure rainfall. We have been checking them every 

week and have recorded the results. We conducted lots of 

experiments including collecting woodlice and finding out their 

favourite living conditions. We also made our very own wormeries 

and our looking forward to watching what will happen next.  One of 

the children’s favourite activities has been creating their own 

woodland food chain. They learnt that everything has role to play to 

keep the chain going. They used natural resources to make the chain 

including a pine cone hedgehog. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


